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Happy Spring Bulldogs!  
 
As we are wrapping up this year, we are already looking ahead to next year.  
 
Our next General Membership meeting will be May 8th at 6:30 in the BLMS Library. At 
this meeting, we will be voting on the interim budget as well as the PTSA Board for 
next year. Please join us! If you have any interest in helping out on the board please let 
me know! The Nominating Committee is working to fill the open positions. 
 
6th and 7th grade spring fling and 8th grade party is coming up June 15th. 8th Grade 
graduation will be June 19th. Such a fun way to wrap up the year for the students. 
 
Thank you for your support of the PTSA this year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mary Jo Webb & Chrisann Penz 
Co-Presidents, BLMS PTSA 
 

 
 
 
 

 
“Like” us on Facebook at Beaver Lake Middle School PTSA and find us at our website… 

http://blmsptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Home 
 
 

 

     
 

 

 

 

 

➢ Mon., 5/7: Mid-Tri 

➢ Mon., 5/7 – Fri., 5/11: Staff Appreciation Week 

➢ Sat., 5/19 – Tue., 5/22: 8th Grade 

Orchestra/Choir/Band Disney Trip 

➢ Mon., 5/21, 2:45-3:45pm: Site Council 

➢ Weds., 5/23, 6-6:30pm: NJHS Induction Ceremony 

➢ Mon., 5/28: Memorial Day – No School 

➢ Weds., 5/30, 7-8pm: Spring Orchestra Concert 

➢ Thur., 5/31: Last Day for Activity Bus 
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VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY 

FOR 8TH GRADE PARENTS! 
Be a part of the 8th grade party!   

 

Where: Family Fun Center in Tukwila 

When: June 15th 

Time: 9:30am - 1:30pm 

Please sign up here: https://bit.ly/2HFHW8R  

 

Please contact Amy Teeters if you have any 

questions: amyteeters74@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you! 

 

 

SBAC ASSESSMENT 

SCHEDULE 
 

 

 
 

CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS! 
 

The Staff Appreciation week is just around the 

corner! The dates are May7-11.  We need your help to 

make this week a success!!   

 

Please consider donating salad bar items, breakfast 

items and/or $10 gift cards.   

 

If you need information or want to donate, please 

email Lauri at laurikinnan@yahoo.com or Neena at 

neenarana@yahoo.com.  

 

Thank you in advance for appreciating the BLMS 

staff.  

 

 
 

 
 

The BLMS PTSA Nominating Committee is pleased to 

present the slate of candidates for the 2018-19 

BLMS PTSA Executive Board. We will present the 

slate at the May 8th General Meeting for vote.  

 

If interested in one of the open positions, please 

contact Krystl McCandlish – krystlm@hotmail.com. 

 

Position Candidate 

Co-President Mary Jo Webb 

Co-President OPEN 

Treasurer Noelle Alvis 

Secretary Stefanie Magnuson 

VP Membership OPEN 

VP Volunteers Tara Farhad 

 

https://bit.ly/2HFHW8R
mailto:amyteeters74@gmail.com
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Highlights of the Month - May 

••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••• 

NOURISH EVERY MIND: Don’t forget to register—and encourage friends and colleagues to attend 

• Please join us to learn how our community can support the needs of students at the Nourish Every Mind 
Luncheon or Breakfast. Nourish Every Mind is a great way to hear first-hand from students and teachers who 
have benefited from Foundation programs. Click HERE to register. 

• Luncheon: Thursday, May 10 at the Meydenbauer Center in Bellevue at noon. Doors open at 11 am. Parking 
is limited—please carpool! 

• Breakfast: Tuesday, May 22 at Eastridge Church in Issaquah at 7:30 am. Doors open at 7 am. 

• Thanks to our generous sponsors, 100% of donations made at the event will go directly to support students in 
the Issaquah School District.  

• The requested minimum donation of $150 per attendee (pledged during the event) can also be made via our 
monthly giving option of only $12.50 per month. 

 

KATERI BROW GRANTS 

• The Foundation’s Kateri Brow grants, which range from $1,000 to $10,000, grants were recently announced. 
These grants are named for a past superintendent of the Issaquah School District and are awarded for 
programs that reflect vision and innovation in education. 

• The 2018 grant recipients included programs at Discovery and Maple Hills elementary schools; Maywood 
Middle School; Echo Glen School; and Liberty, Skyline and Gibson Ek high schools. 

• Grants included the purchase of ripple tanks, which are a fundamental tool for studying two-dimensional wave 
behavior that is otherwise difficult to investigate interactively. The number of students taking physics at all 
levels has increased year after year, resulting in the need for more tanks. 

• Read the full list of grant recipients HERE. 

 

DINING FOR KIDS 

• May Dining for Kids! is Wednesday, May 2 will be at Corner Bakery Cafe at 720 NW Gilman Blvd.  

• This is a first for the Foundation and Corner Bakery Café, which is open for breakfast, lunch and dinner. 

• View the menu here: cornerbakerycafe.com/menu. Corner Bakery will donate a portion of proceeds to 
Foundation’s Feeding Student Success program, which combats hunger in schools. 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=iatd8w7ab.0.0.7oi8ttbab.0&id=preview&r=3&p=http%3A%2F%2Fisfdn.org%2Fregister%2F
http://isfdn.org/our-purpose/promoting-professional-development/kateri-brow-grants/
file:///C:/Users/Jenifer%20Robertson/Issaquah%20Schools%20Foundation/Admin%20-%2005.%20MARKETING/Ambassadors/FY_18%20(2017-18)/FY_18%20Talking%20Points/cornerbakerycafe.com/menu
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